From: Rogers, Carla 

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 2:45 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: 15th Ward - Alderman Lopez's Lunch

Good Afternoon Mr. Berlin,

Alderman Lopez wants to report lunch for $17 on 3/28/16 with Michael Reever, Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce.

Thank you and take care.

Carla Rogers

15th Ward Service Coordinator

1650 W. 63rd Street

